
From: "Maziar Bahari" <maziarbahari@me.com>
Date: Monday, August 17, 2020 9:48 AM
To: "Nazanin Bonyadi" <nboniadi@yahoo.com>
Subject: Re: Iran advocacy
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Nazanin jan, hi, I don’t know anyone in particular but I know there’s an abundance of undiscovered 
Iranian talent in Canada. Have you advertised the position?  

Regards, Maziar
P.S. You may be interested in our weekly newsletter. 
(I promise it’s always interesting and easy to unsubscribe!)

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This E-Mail is intended only for the exclusive use of the individuals to whom it is addressed and 
may contain information that is privileged and confidential, the disclosure of which is prohibited by law. If you have received 
this communication in error, please do not distribute and delete the original message. Please notify the sender by E-Mail at 
the address shown. Thank you for your compliance.

On 15 Aug 2020, at 00:37, Naz Boniadi <nboniadi@yahoo.com> wrote:

Thanks so much, Maziar jan. It’s too bad that everyone is being hired by Iran Int (I’m aure 
they pay well if MBS is funding!) or is busy with other projects. Do you have suggestions 
for people in Montreal and Toronto? I can provide their names to the board and Hadi and 
maybe there can be an arrangement if it’s the right fit.  
Please stay safe. Ghorbanat. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 15, 2020, at 7:00 AM, Maziar Bahari <maziarbahari@me.com> wrote:

Nazanin jan, hi, I hope you’re well and please take care. Apparently the 
number of cases of covid in NZ are rising. I’ve asked around and it seems that 
most Iranian journalists and human rights activists in New York and DC area 
are busy with other projects. Iran International which is financed by 
Mohammad Bin Salman has hired anyone they can. Is there a job description 
and will CHR pay for relocation of someone from Toronto or Montreal to New 
York? There seems to be an abidance of Iranian talent in Toronto and they’d 
love to move to New York.  

Take care and I’d love to be able to work with you again.     

Regards, Maziar
P.S. You may be interested in our weekly newsletter. 
(I promise it’s always interesting and easy to unsubscribe!)

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This E-Mail is intended only for the exclusive use of the 
individuals to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged and 
confidential, the disclosure of which is prohibited by law. If you have received this 
communication in error, please do not distribute and delete the original message. Please notify 
the sender by E-Mail at the address shown. Thank you for your compliance.

On 12 Aug 2020, at 07:35, Naz Boniadi <nboniadi@yahoo.com> 



wrote:

Hi from quarantine in Auckland, Maziar Jan,

I hope this finds you well. I’m writing confidentially to ask if you 
happen to know any credible and decent Iranians in NY who 
might want a senior position at the Center for Human Rights in 
Iran, to work directly with Hadi. There are of course many people 
whose politics are problematic and tend to be regime apologists, 
so I’m trying to get a list together of people like yourself who are 
unbiased, principled and can clearly condemn the regime. Please 
let me know if you have any suggestions I can put forward to our 
board.

And I hope to find a way to work together on something soon. 

Ghorbanat,
Nazanin

Sent from my iPhone
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